
                                   

                                                                                                                                                                        

                     

      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11.5.16 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

The suppliers Border Embroideries and Tesco are nearly ready to process your 

orders for school uniform for this September. I will inform you as soon as they 

are able to process your requests. The system for placing orders will remain the 

same i.e. by following the links on our website homepage.  

The wording on the school logo is changing to “Hipsburn Primary School,” and 

this will be the only change taking place to our uniform.  

Furthermore, if you have uniform with the “Hipsburn First School” logo, and it is 

in good condition, it is reasonable to say that children will be able to continue 

wearing this in September. 

If you have any problems ordering new uniform please contact the school office. 

  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Kevin Moloney 

 

 
 

Mr Kevin Moloney 
HEADTEACHER 

Hipsburn First School, Lesbury, ALNWICK, 

Northumberland. NE66 3PX 

Tel: 01665 830210 

Email:  Admin@hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk 

Web: www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk  
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